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Kudos 

Lakshman Chandrashekhar, Associate Professor, Management Programs, and co-authors have 
had their article, "From top gun to the daily grind: contextualizing psychological contract breach 
for military pilots,” accepted for publication in the European Journal of Work and Organizational 
Psychology (ABS-3 ranking). 

Douglas Cumming, Professor, Department of Finance, has been appointed Co-Editor in Chief of 
the British Journal of Management, starting January 2020. 

Douglas Cumming and Sofia Johan, Department of Finance, with co-authors, Shan Ji and Monika 
Tarsalewska, have had their paper titled, “End-of-Day Price Manipulation and M&As,” accepted 
for publication in the British Journal of Management. 

Elizabeth Goodrick, Professor, Department of Management Programs/Health Administration, 
with co-authors, Lee Jarvis and Trish Reay, have had their paper, “Preserving a professional 
institution: Emotion in discursive institutional work” accepted in the Journal of Management 
Studies. (ABS: 4) 

Michael Harari, Assistant Professor, Department of Management Programs, won the Poster 
Award for the College of Business during the Research Showcase. The title was, “Identifying 
Axpatriates: A Role for Personality Testing?” 

Pradeep Korgaonkar and Tamara Mangleburg, Department of Marketing, have had a co-

authored paper accepted to Psychology & Marketing (an ABS3 journal): P. Korgaonkar; J. 
Gironda; M. Petrescu; A. Krishen; and T. Mangleburg (forthcoming), “Preventing Shoplifting: 
Exploring Online Comments to Propose a Model,” Psychology & Marketing. 

William Luther, Assistant Professor, Department of Economics, had the following two papers 

accepted for publication: #1 - "Is Bitcoin Money? (And What That Means)” in The Quarterly 
Review of Economics and Finance, forthcoming (w/ Peter K. Hazlett) and #2 - "Regulatory 
Ambiguity in the Market for Bitcoin" in The Review of Austrian Economics, forthcoming. 

Eric Shaw, Professor Emeritus of Marketing, and Marketing Ph.D. graduate, Justin Hall (now an 
Assistant Professor at Jacksonville University), had their article, “Clarifying the Dual-Processing 
Model” accepted for publication in the Journal of Customer Behavior. 
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James Wainberg, Associate Professor, School of Accounting, and Stephen Perreault received the 
2019 Behavioral Research in Accounting (BRIA) Best Paper Award, given by the Accounting 
Behavioral and Organization section of the American Accounting Association for their paper 
titled "Whistleblowing in Audit Firms: Do Explicit Protections from Retaliation Activate Implicit 
Threats of Reprisal?" This award is for the best paper published in BRIA during the last three 
years. 

Charles Yang, Associate Professor, Department of Finance, with Patrick Brockett, Linda Golden, 
and David Young, have had their paper titled, “Medicaid Managed Care: Efficiency, Medical Loss 
Ratio, and Quality of Care”, accepted for publication in the North American Actuarial Journal. 
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